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Friday 15th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please see below, a message from our Heads of House Phoenix at both the First School and 

Juniors:  

Hello again Phoenix House,  
 
You'll never guess what... House Phoenix at the First School has won the 
shield for the third time this year!  
 
Thanks so much everyone for having such great attendance, we are super 
proud of us all. 
 
Make sure you wear your very best fiery orange clothes on Wednesday 20th 
July 2022, as we get another non-uniform day to celebrate.  
 
We hope everyone has a fun filled summer and hopefully next year we can 
continue to win the shield as much as we have this year! 
 
From the First School Heads of Phoenix House  
 

 

 



Dear Children of House Phoenix,  

 

Our house quality of resilience has prevailed… Orange Day 

is on its way at long last for Juniors!  

 

We are proud to announce we have won the most shields and 

are the current House champions. 

 

It is our very first time winning at the Junior School, so we 

are all very excited. You will have already seen our flag flying 

outside the building. 

 

We have arranged the celebration day for Wednesday 20th 

July 2022. 

  

All of us Phoenix children have accomplished a lot this year 

and we hope to keep our attendance high next year and 

continue to earn the most house points. 

 

Keep the resilience up and remember to never stop trying!  

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

     

  
 


